
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BGHS Parents and Guardians, 

You are invited to Barry Goldwater High School’s 1st Virtual Meet-The-Teacher 
Night on Thursday, August 27, 2020!  Go to https://www.dvusd.org/bghs 

 Please check out our Administrative Welcome Address that contains important 
information about being a part of our PACK and how you can receive up-to-
date information about campus events and your student’s progress.   

Teachers have created videos for you so you can learn more about them and 
the courses they teach.  You can meet our teachers by visiting our Staff 
Website Page (insert link) and clicking on the name of your student’s teachers. 
Please have your student complete the chart below so you identify his/her 
teachers. You can email teachers directly if you have additional questions 
regarding their courses.   

Our recorded Annual Title 1 session explains what we gain from being a Title 1 
school and how parents can be involved in our school community!
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